
November 18th, 2019 

Friends and Neighbours  
Charles Street E. and Hayden Street  
Toronto, Ontario

Dear Neighbour,

Thank you for attending our meeting on November 6th.  We wish to welcome you 
as a member of our newly formed Charles Area Neighbours Alliance. 

Our neighbourhood organization boundaries are currently, Charles Street East 
and Hayden Street, with Yonge Street to the west and Church Street to the east. 
This small geographical area has a large population of residents and visitors, 
which is densely populated by many high-rise condominium buildings and street 
level businesses.

The Charles Area Neighbours Alliance (CAN-Alliance) is a volunteer organization 
of residential members and business neighbours, committed to the strengthening 
of the security and quality of life in our area. Our immediate mandate is to 
address the serious and severe safety issues which are affecting the local 
population, businesses and visitors to our neighbourhood.  

Soon, you should receive a communication from Giovanna Costa to confirm the 
member details of your chosen representative. In the meantime, we are working 
hard to ensure our joint interests are moved forward in a timely manner.

Thanks for your continued support.

Regards,

Trevor Laingchild
Chairman, CAN-Alliance
M: 416 294 5146
E:  trevor@can-alliance.ca

CAN-Alliance.ca

33 Charles Street East
Toronto, Ontario, M4Y 0A2 
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